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Dear brothers and sisters, 
  
On April 19th, 2004 at the New Yorker Hotel, True Parents held the 44th true Parents Day celebrating it 
with a bowing ceremony and proclaiming Ahn Shi Il, the Day of Attendance of Safe Settlement by 
abolishing the Sabbath, Sunday. Ahn Shi Il consists of an 8 day week and on the eighth day of every 
week Ahn Shi Il is celebrated. After the proclamation of Ahn Shi Il, for the first time we celebrated Ahn 
Shi Il on may 5th, 2004.  But, in reality it is difficult to keep living in an 8 day week system since our 
current worldwide system runs on 7 a day week.   
  
According to God’s will the 8th day became Ahn Shi Il. For this reason, we need to follow this tradition 
and cultivate it so that the future of humanity can have the eighth day to serve God and True Parents. 
  
The Las Vegas Family Church will follow through with this beautiful tradition called Ahn Shi Il that True 
Parents proclaimed. How will we do it? 
  
First, every 8th day of the Sabbath, Sunday and on every 7th Ahn Shi Il we will gather as a Church 
community for celebration. On the morning of that day at 9:00 am, we will have an Ahn Shi Il pledge 
service at the Hoon Dok Hae Room. Following the Ahn Shi Il service, we will have our regular Sunday 
Service at 10:00 am in the sanctuary.  
  
Second, on every 8th day based on our calendar, there will be Ahn Shi Il services centering on trinities or 
tribal messiah families. 
  
Here is the recommended format for Ahn Shi Il service:  

Holy songs 
Bowing 
Recitation of the family pledge 
Hoon Dok Hae, and,  
Family or tribe members sharing based on the reading 

  
The first Las Vegas Family Church wide Ahn Shi Il service will take place this Sunday, April 23rd in the 
Hoon Dok Hae Room. The service will start at 9:00 am sharp. Please arrive by 8:50 am so we can start on 
time.  
  
Let's all come together this Sunday to launch this beautiful heavenly tradition in our community.  
 
God bless you! 
Pastor Ken Doo 


